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Safety and Regulatory Affairs Director
Rolls-Royce SMR Ltd
303 Bridgewater Place
Birchwood Park
Warrington
WA3 6XF


	Redgrave Court
Merton Road 
Bootle
L20 7HS

  
Unique ref: ONR-RRSMR-147N
Our ref: ONRW-2019369590-22389

	

11 July 2025
	



Dear, 

Closure of Regulatory Observation RO-RRSMR-001 – Development of the generic E3S case

I refer to Regulatory Observation RO-RRSMR-001 issued on 15 August 2023.
I am writing to confirm that:
· In response to all Regulatory Observation Actions, you have submitted the information committed to; and
· This information has been assessed by ONR and we judge that it provides an adequate response to our Regulatory Observation Actions.
On this basis, ONR confirms closure of Regulatory Observation RO-RRSMR-001.

A copy of this letter will be published on the ONR website in due course.

Yours sincerely
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